
 

 

 

20 November 2018  

Badarch Dendev, Meeting Chairman and UNESCO Regional Director 
Ch. Munkhnaran, CEO Bolorsoft LLC 
 
Regarding: “Mongolian script encoding – 2018” 

Dear Chairman Badarch Dendev and CEO Ch. Munkhnaran, 

Congratulations on bringing together many important vendors, national standards body 
representatives, government officials, researchers, experts, and user representatives to 
review and progress implementations of the Mongolian script. Improving support for the 
Mongolian script is valuable work that will keep this historic writing system as a vital 
component of the cultural heritage of the Mongolian people.  

The Unicode Consortium applauds your efforts and looks forward to the outcomes and 
recommendations of this meeting of diverse experts and user representatives. Your 
“Mongolian script encoding – 2018” meeting will be an important milestone as we work 
towards the “Unicode Mongolian Working Group Meeting 3” also to be held in Ulaanbaatar, 
3 to 5 April 2019. The Unicode Technical Committee looks forward to receiving the results of 
this November meeting. 

With warm regards, 

 

Lisa Moore 
Chair, Unicode Technical Committee 
Unicode Consortium 
PO Box 391476 
Mountain View, CA 94039-1476 
USA 
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